
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Communication received from 
the Government of India 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Executive Director presents his compliments and has the pleasure of circulating 
to Members, observers and members of the Private Sector Consultative Board, the attached 
request received from the Government of India to change the timing of the 5th World Coffee 
Conference and the 126th Session of the International Coffee Council and associated 
meetings, to be held in Bengaluru, India, from April 2020 to September 2020. 
 

ED 2281/18 
 
21 August 2018 
Original: English 
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